
EMT and Paramedic Scholarships 
for Underserved Populations

Diversity is critical to improving the quality of the 
EMS industry and we need your help.  
In partnership with American Medical 
Response (AMR) Foundation, Oregon Institute 
of Technology (Oregon Tech) and Oregon 
Health and Science University (OHSU), EMT 
and paramedic scholarships are available to 
individuals who identify as being a part of an 
underserved community.

Who Is Eligible?
These scholarships are broadly targeted at 
improving diversity in a number of ways, 
including:

Six Scholarship Awards Available: 

• Three $1,000 scholarships toward
our EMT course

• Three $5,000 scholarships toward
our Paramedic Program

Oregon Tech and OHSU are nationally recognized lead-
ers in Emergency Medical Services education. We offer 
one of the few university programs in the country with 
joint degree programs between a medical school (OHSU) 
and a leading polytechnic university (Oregon Tech).

Deadline: May 31, 2024 @ 5pm

To learn more, or receive an application, 
please contact Chris Hamper at  

Christopher.hamper@oit.edu

EMT and Paramedic 
Scholarships

• Racial and ethnic minorities;
• Individuals who identify as LGBTQ;
• First-generation in your family to graduate

from college;
• Individuals from low social-economic

circumstances;
• Individuals who have geographic boundaries

preventing their further education (rural
settings).




